

From: Richard Guzman - NRR
To: Robert Prato; Jimi Yerokun
Subject: Fwd: Re: Surry involvement in SOARCA
Date: Tuesday, May 01, 2007 12:33:19 PM

Jimi, Bob,

As we discussed during our internal prep meeting last Monday, before DORL PMs contact Grand Gulf, Sequoyah, or any additional licensees - we request you give us a draft list of initial information needs and talking points (similar to what was provided for Surry and PB PMs).

Thanks,
Rich

>>> Farouk Eltawila 04/26/2007 11:07 AM >>>

I think we should try the NRR PMs for Grand Gulf and Sequoyah before I call Tony at NEI. With regard to input models, once Dominion request the information, I see no reason to withhold it, provided that they sign a non-disclosure agreements.

>>> Robert Prato 04/26/2007 7:28 AM >>>

To All

Yesterday NRR made its first call to Surry and Peach Bottom to officially thank them for volunteering and to provide them with some very basic information. As part of the call, they told their licensing contacts, who in their organization volunteered them for this study, information that I obtained directly from Biff Bradley of NEI. Shortly after NRR's phone call, I received a call from Dave Bucheit, the Manager for Safety Analyses for Dominion, who was the name given to me by Biff as the Dominion official that volunteered Surry for SOARCA. He stated that he expressed interest and still is interested in participating but never committed Surry, that decision is well above his pay grade and he would never have left Biff with the impression that Dominion officially agreed to participate. We had a positive conversation and he was going to pursue participation with his management. He did say that he would most likely be asked why should they expend the resources for a voluntary study and said it would help if he could have something more than a promise of "Good Will." I explained the study to him, the information needs, and their minimal level of involvement. In addition, however, he asked if Dominion could get a copy of the MELCOR and MACCS models. He also asked me not to publish anything officially identifying Surry as a participant in SOARCA until this matter is cleared up. I called OPA, confirmed that the Press Release was not issued, and asked that they wait until they get the go ahead from RES.

As a followup to my conversation with Dominion, I immediately called Biff Bradley. I expressed my concerns with Surry and asked him to verify the other volunteers. He said that it was certain that Peach Bottom and La Salle would volunteer because he knows that the request went entirely up the Exelon chain of command. However, he said that he just received verbal confirmations from Grand Gulf and Sequoyah, as was the situation for Surry. I asked him to pursue confirmation of Grand Gulf and Sequoyah and he said that he would upon returning from vacation next Thursday. I asked him to see if Tony Pietroangelo would call these volunteers and get confirmation in his absence. He said he would ask but could not promise that Tony would do so.

Here is what I am requesting: 1) Can we provide Surry with copies of the MELCOR and MACCS models with the restriction that they are not to share that information with anyone, and 2) can Farouk or Brian call Tony P., VP of Regulatory Affairs for NEI, to solicit his help to secure Grand Gulf and Sequoyah, and to confirm Peach Bottom and LaSalle, so that we have no more surprises. I need this information, as well as what our plans are with regards to pursuing other volunteers. The program plan is due to the Commission 6/1/07 and my plan is to get it to Farouk no later than 5/18/07 to give RES management sufficient time for review, I am running out of time!

Thank You for the Support!!!

Bob

M/29